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Christmas Production 
Thank you so much for all of our parent and carers who were able to come to our carol service.   

We are incredibly proud of the children as they produced a fabulous performance on Wednesday. 

 

 

What are we Learning? 

Maths –Continuing to learn our 
multiplication facts and reviewing 
learning from this term. 
Geography – Continuing our ‘Mountains’ 
topic and welcoming Jaysen Ganessen 
Arumugum who has climbed Everest! 
Science – Continuing to will focus on the 
role of the mouth and teeth. 
PE - Basketball. 
Computing – Coding using Logo  
English – Focusing on spelling, grammar 
and punctuation. 
PSHE – Celebrating Difference 
French – Continuing work on ‘My Family’ 
DT – Making a natural Christmas 

decoration. 

DT Project - Homework  

As part of our DT project, the children will 

be making a natural Christmas decoration.  

We will be asking them to bring in natural 

objects; such as pine cones, holly and 

cinnamon sticks.  This will be part of their 

homework project next week.  The children  

may decide to start looking for materials 

this weekend.   

The homework will be given out on Monday 

as usual, but the children will not have to 

bring their books and materials back to 

school until the following Monday.  Please, 

do NOT bring in any nuts, mistletoe or 

anything else which may be poisonous. 

 


